
To: Mark Zanmiller 
E-Mail: mzanmiller@anpc.com
From: Doug Young 
Date: December 22, 2000

Subject:   STA File Number 0523-EX-ST-2000
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------
Message:

The fee for this application has not been received yet.  Please return to the OET Experimental 
Licensing Branch electronic filing site and use the following procedure to submit payment: 1) 
Choose "Add Attachment"; 2) Enter your file and confirmation numbers, then click "Proceed to 
Exhibits Form"; 3) Go to the bottom of the next screen and, without sending any exhibits, click 
"Send File(s) to FCC"; 4) Click "Complete Submission" on the next screen; 5) Follow the 
payment instructions.  You may either pay by credit card on line, or you may print the Form 159 
and mail it with a check.  You are not required to have an FCC Registration Number (FRN) at 
this time.  If you choose not to register for an FRN, just click the "Payer" link, make any changes 
necessary and then click "Update."

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
December 22, 2000 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of 
the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   1052


